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CLAYTON COUNTY WOMAN CHARGED WITH INSURANCE FRAUD 

 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that Angelina Cortez, 

47, of Rex, has been charged with one count of insurance fraud. Ms. Cortez is charged in connection with a 

Henry County case.  

 

Following a burglary at her business, Ms. Cortez filed an insurance claim for more than $5,600 with the 

Hartford Insurance Company. She then claimed to have replaced the items via online purchases and submitted 

the receipt to Hartford as evidence. 

 

“After speaking with representatives from Amazon, investigators confirmed that the order for the replacement 

items was canceled, and Ms. Cortez was refunded for her purchase,” said Commissioner King. “It has been 

determined that the suspect knowingly and willfully submitted a fraudulent insurance claim with the intention 

of receiving an insurance payout.” 

 

Warrants were taken out against Ms. Cortez in Henry County on November 22nd. She is still wanted at this time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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